
Second try…
I know they say that the 3rd time is the charm, but tonight is
only my second try. I hope that the gamers will be as ready to
play as I am to run this little campaign.

I have been thinking about the many years that I’ve been away
from actually running a role playing game. The rules have
changed, the characters have changed, but the game has really
stayed the same. It is all about the story and how the players
(characters) interact with that story.

That being the case, will my recent years on stage allow me to
tell a better story? Will my years of telling stories to my
children allow be to tell a better story? I think I may know
the answer..

Back in college, I was really into D&D, a friend talked me
into being on stage. I was so nervous that I got physically
sick after every performance. I vowed never to go on stage
again. Some time between then and 1996/97 things changed. I
got a job and a family. The pressure of the job actually gave
me the confidence to get up in front of people to give them my
ideas. My life and my family depended on me being able to do
this, so I did it. The pressure of my family, made me realize
that some things were much more important than some feelings
of slight humiliation. The family allowed me to be me in all
situations. So in 1996/1997 I tried the stage one more time. I
must have enjoyed it since I’ve been doing it every year since
then….

Now back to gaming. I am now a much more confident person than
I was in the early 80’s into the 90’s. I’m not afraid of
making a fool of myself. I know I can tell a story or two. My
gut feeling is that I will be able to run the game better than
I did before. Should be fun.

https://www.tangents.org/family/second-try/

